

January 22, 2014



Dr. Dan R. Jones President Texas A&M University – Commerce P.O. Box 3011 Commerce, TX 75428

Dear Dr. Jones:

Thank you for your letter, dated December 20, 2013, regarding Texas A&M University – Commerce's continued need for the temporary relocation of day classes from the approved Universities Center at Dallas (UCD) off-campus instructional site to the leased off-campus instructional site, identified below, effective spring 2014.

1910 Pacific Avenue Dallas, TX 75201

Texas A&M University – Commerce has been leasing the above space, within walking distance from the UCD location, for several months. The need for continued relocation of UCD day classes reflects ongoing construction noise interference with instructional delivery.

The Commission accepts notification and will add this information to the institution's files.

Best regards, Belle S. Wheelar

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/TG:efk

cc: Dr. Marila Palmer, Associate Provost, Institutional Effectiveness and Planning

Dr. Barry D. Goldstein